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23" March 2018

Dear Parents
We have had another exciting week at St Mary’s.

Year 4 had a good morning on Tuesday when they went Orienteering at St Osmund’s
school; they really enjoyed this different activity.

Our Years 3 and 4 went on a school trip to see Dippy the Dinosaur yesterday; it was
great to be able to visit such a famous and interesting exhibit.

On Wednesday Father Barry held Mass at St Mary’s and it was lovely to have so many
families join us.

Dippy the Dinosaur

Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be going to see Dippy the Dinosaur on next Tuesday 27"
March.

Year 4 Transition Meetings
As a reminder Helen Pegram from St Osmund’s is running a day of parent drop-in
sessions for any Year 4 parents who would like to discuss the transition from St Mary’s

to St Osmund’s Middle School, if you would like to book a slot, please speak to the
school office at St Mary’s.

After School Clubs

Just to let you know that most of the after school clubs that have been running this term
have now finished with the exception of Fencing on Wednesday and the FootiedDorset
for Year 3 & 4 pupils on Monday which will still run next week for a final time.

New after school and lunchtime clubs will be advertised at beginning of next term.
Pupil’s Disco

The PTA will be holding a disco for pupils on Thursday 19™ April between 5.30 pm

and 6.45 pm. Tickets cost £3.00 and will be available from the school office from next
week.
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Summer Fair — Save the Date

The PTA will be holding a Summer Fair at St Mary’s on Saturday 14™ July between
1.00 pm and 3.00 pm, please save the date.

Easter Holidays

As a reminder the children finish at St Mary’s next Thursday for the Easter holidays and
return to school on Monday 16™ April for the Summer term.

Yours Sincerely
G’ W

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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